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Knocknagree GAA & Juvenile Club: 

Lotto: No’s drawn: 7.22.26.29. 

No Jackpot Winner! 

Lucky Dip Winners: 

€40 each: Bryan Healy, Ballydesmond. 

David O’Connor, Umeraboy. 

Michael Fleming, Knocknagree.  

Ted Jordan, Bishopstown. 

Don Mc Sweeney, Knockeenagullane.  

Next Jackpot: Monday 22/01/24, 

Facebook Live 

Don’t forget you can play online, follow 

the link in all our 

social media sites. 

Please support local 

businesses – money 

spent local, stays 

local! 

Gneeveguilla GAA Club Notes:  

There was no winner of last week's 

Lotto. Numbers drawn: 20.21.23.25. 

Lucky Dip Winners: €40 each:  

Kayleigh Doyle. Online.   

David Sheahan, Barraduff.  

€30 each: Shauna and Michelle 

McCarthy.   

Margaret Dillane, Quarry Cross.  

Joanne O’Mahony, Quarry Cross.  

Next week's jackpot is €11,400.  

Julie’s Barber Shop, Barraduff 
Open Tuesday – Saturday 

10am –6pm 

Phone: 089 4269812 

Eveleen’s Driving School – Beginner to 

Pre-Test Standard. Free door to door 

collection service. Special offer available 

for EDT students. Call 087 9864608 

 

 

Rathmore GAA Club Notes: 

Lotto: 15th Jan: No’s drawn: 

5.21.22.28. No Jackpot Winner 

Lucky dip winners: 

€40 each: Darragh, Cathal & Grace 

O’Keeffe, Rathmore.  (Yearly Ticket). 

Tim Moynihan, Cullen, Cork. 

Brid Moynihan, Caherconlish, Limerick. 

Claire McCreery, Kilkenny. 

Next week’s Jackpot €9,600 

Purchase your ticket before 20:00, On 

Monday Jan 22nd 2024. 

COLUM O’BRIEN GROUND 

WORKS & MAINTENANCE 

All ground works carried out: 

Concrete Footpaths, Yards, Fences, 

Power Washing & General 

Maintenance. 

3 Tonne to 20 Tonne Digger Hire also 

Tractor & Dump Trailer Hire. 

Phone: 085 7812284  

SUNDAY AFTERNOON DANCING 

COMMUNITY HALL, MILLTOWN, 

KILLARNEY 

V93 ET62 

Sunday 21st January 

Glen Flynn Band from Co. Offaly 

Sunday 28th January 

Ger Healy, The Singing Jarvey 

Dancing: 3 – 5.30pm 

Thanks to the very large crown that 

attended last Sunday. 

               Organised by: 

              John Joe’s Dances 

087 9735113  

 
 

 

PANTO IN RATHMORE 2024 

Puss’n Boots the Panto is all set to open 

the curtains for their 2024 Panto season 

in the Community Centre in Rathmore 

next weekend, on Saturday January 27th 

at 7.30 pm and the Matinee on Sunday 

January 28th at 3.00 pm. 

The Marian Players have staged 

Pantomimes in Rathmore every year, 

except for covid, since 1988 and the 

presentation this year has all the 

hallmarks of being one to remember. 

With as much colour and comedy as 

ever the music, song and dance are all 

entwined into an evening of great 

entertainment for all the family. 

The booking office is located next door 

to Christy’s Takeaway adjacent to the 

hall. The Office is open for reserving 

seats and collecting tickets every day 

from 2.00pm to 6.00pm. The phone 

number for the office is 085 2031730. 

People can pay for their tickets by Visa 

and collect them at their convenience. 

All proceeds go to Kerry Parents and 

Friends. Chy No 6871.  

 

Other Panto dates are Wed. 31st Jan, 

Thur 1st and Sat. 3rd February, all at 

7.30pm. Matinee Sun. 4th Feb. 3pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you a Small Business 

Owner? 
Do you need help with your finances? 

At FinancePro we provide bookkeeping, 

payroll, loan & grant applications, 

Revenue returns and all things financial. 

Call Martin for a no obligation initial 

chat. 

0851340522 

www.financepro.ie             
(03/02/24) 

Sliabh Luachra Lawnmowing 

Services offering: 

Lawnmowing, Power Washing, 

Hedgecutting & Trimming Services. 

Contact: Liam Brosnan 085 7540508 

or Frank on 087 9673881 

No job too big or too small. 

 

Recent Killarney MD Meeting: 

Cllr. M. Healy Rae: To ask Kerry 

County Council and TII if funding has 

been secured to address the drainage 

issues in Rathmore and if so, when will 

the works be done? The fact these works 

were not completed as part of the overall 

scheme is totally unacceptable. 

Reply: Killarney MD Road Crews are 

expected to commence in Rathmore 

Village by the end of January to address 

the surface water from the downpipes. 
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ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

LOCAL CONFIDENTIAL  

CONTACT 087 3462332 

 

 

Fuels @ O’Keeffe’s Oil, 
 

Rathmore Tel: 064 7758013  

Est. 1909 Quality Fuels 

Buying Heating Oil or   

Tractor Diesel? 

Better Price Better Service– 

Your LOCAL Oil Company 

 

O’Keeffe’s Hardware Rathmore  

Wide range of fireside 
accessories: baskets, hods 
and buckets. Kiln dried logs, 
heat logs and kindling.  
Tidy up with various barrows, brushes 
and rakes, leaf blowers, power washers 
and shredders. 
Bird nuts, seeds, fat balls and feeders. 
Selection of electric heaters, oil filled, 
fan and halogen. 
Open Mon -Fri 8.30am-5pm 
                Sat 8.30am-1.30pm 
 

O’Keeffe’s XL Rathmore Ltd. 
064-7758016 

 

More Miles Takes You 3% Further 

Call in to avail of our Deli Offers and 

Seattle’s Best Coffee 

Open Daily – 7.30am – 10pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shrone N.S. are enrolling now 

for September 2024. 
Enrolment forms are currently 

available. Contact Michelle on 

0857845849 or e-mail us 

shronens@gmail.com 
(11/02/24) 

 

 

Acknowledgement & First 

Anniversary of 

Denis Hickey, Scrahan, 

Knocknagree 

Who Died on 26th January 2023 

 
As we lovingly remember Denis, our 

wonderful Dad and Grandad on his  

first anniversary, we his family would 

like to express our heartfelt thanks to  

all those who sympathised with us and 

supported us on our sad loss. Thanks  

to all those who visited Carmel’s  

house, attended the removal, funeral 

Mass and burial, those who travelled 

long distances to be with us or who 

watched online. We would also like to 

thank those who offered condolences 

through RIP.ie or by text, sent Mass 

cards, perpetual enrolments, letters of 

sympathy, floral tributes and brought 

food to Carmel’s house. Thank you to 

the nurses, doctors, Palliative Care  

 

 

team in UHK, Tralee who cared for  

Dad during his brief illness and in 

particular sincere thanks to Joan 

Buckley who nursed Dad with such 

compassion on his final day in the 

hospital. 

A special thank you to Fr. Pat  

O’Donnell who led the rosary in 

Carmel’s house and for performing  

such a meaningful funeral Mass. We  

are sincerely grateful to all those who 

contributed to Dad’s funeral Mass and 

burial, funeral director John O’Leary   

and his son Mark, gravediggers Sheila 

and Joan for the beautiful music and 

singing, the Sacristans, and Catherine 

Ann & Staff of the Bridge Bar for the 

refreshments. 

We would like to especially 

acknowledge Knocknagree GAA who 

played a huge role in Dad’s funeral, the 

Chairman who liaised with us the 

family, the flagbearers who welcomed 

Dad home over the County bounds, 

those who helped move or shoulder 

Dad’s coffin the night of the removal 

and on the day of his burial, the very 

moving eulogy given during his Mass, 

the many members alongside 

neighbours and friends who lined the 

route for Dad’s final journey to his 

home and beloved GAA pitch, there are 

too many to mention here but we 

sincerely hope that you know how much 

it meant to us and how completely 

humbled and honoured Dad would have  

 

 

felt. 

Finally, a huge thank you to Dad’s 

neighbours and close friends who were 

always so good to him, in particular 

since our Mom passed away, and also 

for the support you gave us around the 

time of his death.  

At this time, we would also like to 

remember our mother, Phyllis, whose 

anniversary occurs about this time. We 

are sure that they are happily re-united 

again.  

As it would be impossible to thank 

everyone individually, please accept this  

acknowledgement as an expression of 

our deepest gratitude. The holy      

sacrifice of the Mass has been offered   

for your intentions. 

 

Denis’s First Anniversary Mass 

will be held in Knocknagree 

Church on Friday 26th January 

at 7pm. May he rest in peace. 

Parish Office Opening Hours: 
Monday, Tuesday & Thursday 

9.30am – 12.30pm 

Friday 

11am – 2pm 

CLOSED WEDNESDAY 

Booking of Masses, Mass Cards, any 

query just call or phone 064 7761669 

Email rathmore@dioceseofkerry.ie 
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